
 

 

Individuals from Amicus Bouchea Center for Learning’s (BCL) class 9 are pitching in with Amicus 
Pathways to Employment to volunteer for the Bangor Area Homeless Shelter by making                   

delicious desserts to add to the meals that are prepared and delivered there weekly.  

Amicus Community Life and Pathways to Employment Announcements 

The Arts group will be going to Portland on March 22nd-March 23rd,  to spend the night and visit 
the Portland Art Museum and the Cryptozoology Museum.  

Summer opportunities will be coming out at the end of April. Program participants may sign up 
for special activities and/or trips they would like to take part in.  

We request that CLP program participants please let our office know, as soon as possible, if you 
are going on a pre-planned trip or vacation this summer, so we may plan our staffing accordingly. 

2022 



 

PVI and RLE will be CLOSED on March 17th. 

BCL will now be OPEN for regular program on March 17th.         

All Amicus Programs and Offices will be CLOSED on April 18th. 

BCL, RLE and PVI will be CLOSED from April 19th through April 22nd 

for their annual spring break. 

Individuals from Amicus PVI and RLE enjoyed the snow and outdoor activities. 



 

 

 

 

 

 

You can support Amicus programs through 

Hannaford Community Bags with the       

following steps: 

Step 1: 

At ANY Hannaford purchase a $2.50      

Community Bag that has an attached Giving 

Tag, at ANY time. 

Step 2:  

Follow the instructions on the Giving Tag to 

go online and direct the $1 donation to    

Amicus. 

Hannaford will send a check to Amicus 

whenever $5 in donations has been  

directed. 

Amicus Corporate Offices 
700 Mt. Hope Avenue, Suite 470 
Bangor, ME  04401 
www.amicusgroup.org 

If you would like future newsletters emailed to you, you may contact your Program Director with your email address. 
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